Maurer Marina

Von: Maurer Marina

Gesendet: Freitag, 27. Dezember 2019 13:15

An: Maurer Marina

Cc: martin.brown@ucl.ac.uk; Bonati Leo; Nederkoorn, P.J.

Betreff: ECST-2 Newsletter December 2019

Dear ECST-2 Investigators

It's our pleasure to send you the December Newsletter of the ECST-2 Study.

Please ensure complete follow-up of all randomized patients and remember to perform the brain MRI at 2 <u>years follow-up</u> in order to assess the primary outcome measure for the pilot study and the plaque imaging sub-study.

Reminder: Nearly all data return reports (DRR) have been sent out to the centres now. Please answer the DRR accordingly, if not already done. Your response to the DRR is most important in order to follow-up on the missing data.

<u>Please also ensure and check that you have sent all imaging on CDs to the Trial Office in London under the</u> following address:

ECST-2 Trial Office

Stroke Research Group

Institute of Neurology, University College London

Box 6

National Hospital for Neurology and Neurosurgery

Queen Square

London

WC1N 3BG

United Kingdom

Thank you very much for your ongoing efforts!

On behalf of the team we would like to wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Holiday Season!

Best regards

Prof Leo Bonati, MD Marina Maurer

Co-Chief Investigator Basel Trial Manager (Basel office) ECST-2



University Hospital Basel Neurology-Stroke Center Research **Trial Manager (Basel office) ECST-2** Marina Maurer

Marina Maurer Petersgraben 4 CH-4031 Basel Switzerland

Phone +41 61 55 65030 Fax +41 61 265 2995

E-Mail: marina.maurer@usb.ch

Website: www.usb.ch



